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INVITATION LETTER  

 
Dear …………………….. 
 
 

Subject:  National Conference on: Beneficial Microbes & Sustainable Crop 

Production 

The department of Agronomy, Faculty of Crop Production Sciences, The 

University of Agriculture Peshawar in collaboration with American Society of 

Microbiologists (ASM) has planned a two-day national conference on: Beneficial 

Microbes & Sustainable Crop Production to be held on February 19-20, 2020. It is 

a useful event for faculty especially young faculty and senior students (MSc, MPhil and 

PhD), Agriculture Extension Officers & Researchers to present their research work at 

this high-level forum at the beautiful campus of The University of Agriculture Peshawar.  

It is therefore requested to inform all faculty members, students, agriculture 

extension officers and researchers of your department to participate in this useful event. 

The conference brochure and registration form are attached for wide circulation among 

your faculty members and students and notice boards. Your cooperation and positive 

action will be highly appreciated. 

  I am looking forward to having you join in the esteemed conference, please. 

Thanks & Best Regards 

 
Dr. AMANULLAH  

(Chief Organizer)  

PhD (Pak.), Post-Doc (USA), Associate 

Professor, Department of Agronomy, The 

University of Agriculture Peshawar, Pakistan 

Agriculture Peshawar, Pakistan 


